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March 15, 2023 Hill Day
Check List for Legislative Visits and Follow-Up


During the Visit


Establish a personal connection, sharing where you are from.


Just After the Visit


Post photos and "thanks"on social media using designated hashtags.


1 - 2 Weeks After the Visit


Send the legislator an email with any follow-up information, relevant data, or published stories highlighting the legislative visit.


Discuss the importance of afterschool to youth in your community.


Ask for support on 1-2 legislative issues and brieftly explain why.


Keep the meeting brief and stay on the topic.


Get the legislative assistant contact information for follow up.


Send the legislative assistant a thank you along with any photos taken.


Send a handwritten thank you note to the legislator.


Send your local newspaper a photo with the legislator, along with a brief description of the issues discussed.


3-6 Months After the Visit


Invite the legislator to your summer and/or afterschool site.


Plan a Lights on Afterschool Event for October 20, 2022. Invite your legislator/s to visit and speak.





Share any relevant news or successes with your aftersschool program.


Plan on making contact at least every 2-3 months.


Thank the legislator for his/her service.


If a bill is still active, ask for support once again.


If relevant, ask colleagues and supporters to also send a message to the legislator asking for his/her support.
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